
 

 

     
Welcome to Class Spencer! 

Hi, my name is Noelle Stoeckl.  

I have been teaching for over twenty-five years and have worked in a variety 
of roles, settings, and schools. I have even taught in London! Which was 
before I had children. Working in the UK was full of many exciting and amazing 
experiences. I recall how nervous I was when the Year Two classes I worked 
with went on an excursion to the city zoo. There was no chartered bus, we all 
caught the tube! Sixty kids on the London underground. A little scary, but all 
went well.  

I live in the Lower Blue Mountains with my husband, two children and dog. My eldest daughter completed 
year 12 last year and my younger daughter is starting Year 11. I am still surprised at how quickly they are 
growing up. It seems like it was last year that they were starting school.  

I was born in New Zealand and moved to the Eastern Suburbs when I was nine.  I went to primary school in 
Bondi-where else does a Kiwi go to school?! However, I have lived all over the place since moving to Sydney. 
My affinity with moving is still with me as this is the first year I have stayed in the same classroom at 
Cambridge Gardens Public School! 

I have been part of Cambridge Gardens Public School staff since 2013. I have taken on various roles 
throughout this time, such classroom teacher, learning support teacher, RFF teacher and Librarian. I have 
taught students from Kindergarten to Year Four at our school. I am excited to be teaching Kindergarten 
again this year with class Spencer. Class names this year are based on Mathematicians. I have chosen Adam 
Spencer, who is both a mathematician and a comedian, because I aspire to make maths engaging and fun 
in class Spencer. I am looking forward to a fabulous year with our newest school members.  

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns via the school phone number or email 
address. 

Kind regards,  
 
Noelle Stoeckl 


